
I hope the rest of the Supervisors will support Ted Williams’ proposal to establish a Citizens’ Advisory Committee for 

Law Enforcement Oversight. As former sheriff Allman envisioned, we have the opportunity to be a model for other 

places in how we train and guide our law enforcement personnel. Please vote to establish a CACLEO at your meeting 

today. 

 

Jary Stavely 

 


